
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

October 16, 2020 
 

“Be nice to each other – It’s really all that matters.” 
 

DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP WEEK – ​An exciting and celebratory week has been planned 
by our tech department.  Lessons will be presented each day by our classroom teaching 
staff and dress up themes will support the learning.   
 

IMPORTANT NOTE:​ ​ PJ Day will be held on MONDAY, OCTOBER 26th, not 
Friday, October 23rd at Franklin.  This shift is necessary to accommodate 
picture day =0)!  Please see your Honeywell notifications for the flyer.  
 

PICTURE DAY ​ – Friday, October 23rd.  Please see your Honeywell notifications for the 
flyer.  PTO has also sent information to our families.   
 
Q & A SESSION ​ – Thank you to all of our families who attended our virtual session on 
Tuesday evening.  We had about 42 families logged on to hear responses to questions as 
well as ask a few questions live.  It is always wonderful to have time together.   
 
TECHNOLOGY ​– has been a bit challenging this week.  The district has been working 
non-stop to address the issues and we all appreciate your patience.  Never hesitate to 
reach out if you have any questions.   
 
FIFTH GRADE CLASSES​ have moved back to the fifth-grade wing because we are 
fairly confident that the need for air-conditioning has passed.  It will be exciting for the 
students and staff to be together in “their wing” again. 
 
LIBRARY NOTICES:  ​On MONDAY we will be sending home brightly colored notices 
IF ​you have outstanding library books from last Spring. PLEASE check and return any 
books that you find.  If you are unable to locate the book(s), the notice includes the 
replacement cost.  Please remit payment as soon as possible so that we may replenish 
our collection. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 


